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Nonsuch is a fun, safe and creative school that makes hard work fun 

We laugh, learn and persevere 

We are determined to follow our dreams and be the best we can 

Dates for your Diary 
Whilst every effort is made to give as much notice as possible of these dates, they are sometimes subject 
to change. The school makes every effort to give as much notice as possible. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Bertie - Be There Bear 
        
Peacocks 99.3% attendance 30th April – 4th May   
 
Swans 98.4% attendance 7th – 11th May 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Summer Term – 1st  Half 
 

14/05      Y6 SATs 
18/05      Royal Wedding Lunch 
18/05      Grandparents’ Tea – R – Y6 
22/05      Reception Trip to Gatton Park 
25/05      Grandparents’ Tea – R – Y6 
25/05      Y5 Ancient Greece Day 
28/05 – 01/06 SUMMER HALF TERM         
 

 

What do these colours mean? 
 

End/start school incl. INSET days              New to list                        Changed date 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Summer Term – 2nd Half  
 

 
04/06       Y6 Residential Trip     
06/06       Y2 Trip to Morden Hall Park 
06/06        Book Fair 
11/06        Fathers’ Day Lunch Week 
25/06        Y1 Trip to Wisley 
28/06        Reception Class Assembly 9am 
02/07        Health Week 
03/07        Y1 Class Assembly 9am   
06/07        Family Picnic Lunch  
06/07        Sports Day 
11&12/07  Y6 Production  
16/07         Violin Assembly 
18/07         Thank You Assembly  
19/07         Awards Assembly 
20/07         Leavers’ Assembly 
20/07         END OF SUMMER TERM 1.15pm 
23/07         INSET Day  
 

 

 

INSET Dates 18/19 
We have secured the following INSET dates for the 
next academic year to help you plan ahead. School 
will be closed to children on the following dates: 
 
03/09/18    (after summer holiday) 
04/09/18    (after summer holiday) 
19/10/18    (before October half term) 
25/02/19    (after February half term) 
 
Final INSET Day to be confirmed 
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Best Outcomes for every child 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Multicultural Week! 

A big thank you to all parents who helped in making our Multicultural week such a success! The 
children thoroughly enjoyed the activities during the week - starting off with some fabulous 
Bollywood dancing with the whole school taking part!  

                                                                                          

Children were invited to dress in clothing to reflect their cultural heritage and we were greeted 
with a vast array of colours and traditions.  In nursery alone we had more than 20 different 
languages and cultures celebrated!                 

 

Thank you also to all the wonderful parents who gave their time to share information with the 
classes - from South Africa, to Zimbabwe to Italy and Sri Lanka the children were fascinated to 
find out what life is like living or working in a different country!     

By far, the most popular part of the week was giving the children the opportunity to take part in 
the food tasting!  Early years celebrated with a picnic - afternoon tea and scones, with Victoria 
sponge from England, shortbread from Scotland, Welsh cakes from Wales and soda bread from 
Ireland.  We had food from so many different countries - sweets from India, Jamaican bread and 
plantain, pizza from Italy, Polish seed cake! 

 

So a big THANK YOU to all those who supported the children - we thoroughly enjoyed the 
week!  Same time again next year?! Hannah Dillon. 
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Leadership and Management  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Reminder 
 
 
 

                                                              

Staffing Information 
 
 
For information, after the half term break Ms Hawker will be absent, recuperating following a 
minor operation. Miss Evans will be deputising during this time in which Ms Hawker will be 
absent. It is anticipated that Ms Hawker will return before the end of the summer term. 
     

                                                                       
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

  

 

Do you have any questions, feedback, comments or suggestions you would like to bring to our 

attention? Please fill in the form on our website, under the ‘Contact us’ heading. Alternatively 

you can email us: office@nonsuchprimary.sutton.sch.uk 

 

Sutton Dyslexia Association 
Wednesday 16th May 2018 at 8 p.m. 

 
Thinkalink! A fun and easy way to remember 
things by Andy Salmon (aka Sir Linkalot!) 
 
Sutton Dyslexia Association, 
The Friends Meeting House, 
10 Cedar Road, Sutton 

 

A fast and furious fun-filled PowerPoint 
Presentation with lots of audience 
participation.  Suitable for all ages.  Do bring 
your children along to join in.  Andy 
Salmon’s aim is to introduce the world of 
linking to pupils of all ages to help them with 
their studies, particularly in literacy 
and numeracy.  FREE admission.  
For further details, please contact 07948 
702491 www.suttondyslexia.org.uk 

 

We would like to remind you that 
Nonsuch is a nut free school.  Please do 
not allow your child to come to school 
with any nuts in their lunch box or as a 
snack.  This includes items such as 
Nutella bars or Nutella spread.  

Friends of Nonsuch  
 

We have lots of exciting events coming up this term so please put them in your diary and 
come along! 

 
8th June Children’s Movie Club 

15th June Parent’s Quiz 
27th June Bag2School clothing collection 

29th June Children’s Summer Disco 
7th July Summer Sizzler 

 
Thank you for your continued support! 

 

                                                                       
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sports Relief 
 
We raised a wonderful £370 this year for 
Sports Relief.  Well done everyone! 
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